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24th of January 2017 second International Meeting of Experts from Poland, Slovakia

and United Kingdom took place. We discussed the differences beetwen Slovakian,

Polish  and  British  Educational  system.  After  the  meeting  we  visited  one  of  the

biggest local colleges Grange Technology College, met teachers, students, visited the

school premisses. In the evening we invited our guests to try the British cousine.

That was a really great day! 








